
 
SANRAL’s PROPOSED CAPACITY IMPROVEMENTS TO THE N2 BETWEEN HAMMARSDALE 
AND PIETERMARITZBURG (N3 BATCH 2 BASIC ASSESSMENTS)  
 
Record of Meeting with Msunduzi Local Municipality Environmental Management Unit held on 
30 May 2018 at the Maritzburg Golf Club, near New England Road  
 
Attendance:  

• Minenhle Hadebe   Msunduzi Local Municipality Environmental Management  
• Gideon Dume     Msunduzi Local Municipality Environmental Management 
• Vicky King       Metamorphosis Environmental Consultants 
• Ashleigh Mckenzie (AM)   ACER (Africa) Environmental Consultants 
• Duncan Keal (DK)    ACER (Africa) Environmental Consultants 

 
1. Purpose of Meeting 

 
o To inform the Msunduzi Municipality Environmental Management Unit of SANRALs proposed 

road widening (SIP project) and the environmental application process. 
o To obtain their comments regarding environmental issues within the local municipality.  

 
 

2. Points discussed 
 

• This project has SIP2 status. 
• Engineers and consultants involved. 
• The need to be guided on environmental issues by the Msunduzi EMF which identifies 

sensitive areas, provides management guidelines etc. 
• ACER to provide MLM with shape files which they will overlay on their EMF 
• . 
• They will then be able to respond with more specific issues. 
• The 2 MLM reps then came later to the Public Open Day. 
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